CEC Meeting Minutes

April 12, 2011

Meeting was held at Senator Inn after monthly luncheon.
Attendees: Susan Reynolds, Jody Breton, Donna Wheeler, David Lachance and Donna Ferenc
Minutes from March’s meeting were accepted.

Donna Wheeler: (Treasurer):

Updated figures will be reported in the newsletter.

Ted Treblicock: (Education):

No report

Rhonda Parker — (By Laws):

No report

David Lachance — Presentations:

No report

Laurie Doody:

No report

Jody Breton — Communication:

Newsletters will be going out this week, she would like contributions sent to her as soon as possible.
Jenny Boyden — Community Service:

Humane Society will be the community service for May.
Jenny Boyden — Regional Rep:

No report

Early Careers — Donna Ferenc:

No report

CGFM - Pam Easton:

No report



Misc:

Election of officers — ballots were collected, Susan will tally and get information to Jody for the
newsletter and Donna F for reporting to National — if we get the info to National before 4/15 the
Chapter can earn an additional 50 Chapter Recognition points.

May meeting was discussed — motion for funding was posed and accepted as follows:

e Upto $250.00 allowed for purchase of award items. Award and items to be determined by the
President

e Upto $100.00 allowed for gift certificate for raffle items. These will be purchased to help
supplement collection of other raffle items. If we have enough donations, gift certificates will
not be purchased.

e Up to $50.00 allowed for party decorations.

Donna F. will contact Corrections to see if they will donate any items. Dave agreed to contact the
Lottery to see if they will donate any items.

Jeff Toothaker has already volunteered to provide some of his fudge as a raffle item.
Jody Breton brought in two (beautiful!) bead necklaces.

Susan Reynolds has volunteered to provide some homemade raspberry jam (absolutely yummy —
Donna F says she knows from experience!).

Two items were “passed on” for next year consideration/discussion:

CGFM proclamation through the Governor’s Office — we missed it this year because of the
timeline, will need to seek this in a more timely manner next year. Jody said she just went
through the process for something else and it took about a month.

Jody expressed her idea of having Everett come in and do a presentation about the Shriners -
maybe in December and having that as our Charity for that month.

50/50 Raffle won by Terry Cahill netting $11.50.



